## City.Clerk

From:

Murphy Monk <PRESIDENT@hartsvillechamber.org>

Sent:

Monday, December 6, 2021 2:47 PM

Subject:

Hear from Mayor Hancock

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Hartsville. Maintain caution when opening external links/attachments

Sharing this message from the Hartsville Sunrise Rotary Club as I thought you may find it beneficial. If you have any questions, please direct them to <u>Sunrise Rotary</u>.

Hartsville Sunrise Rotary is excited to host a community-wide event on Wednesday, December 15<sup>th</sup>, 8am, at the Center Theatre. Mayor-elect Hancock will be installed as Hartsville's 34<sup>th</sup>Mayor on Tuesday, December 14<sup>th</sup>, at the regularly-scheduled City Council meeting, so his address on the 15<sup>th</sup> will be his first in his official capacity as Mayor. Guests are asked to arrive by 7:50 to find a seat and the program will begin promptly at 8am, and will end at 9am.

## Murphy Monk

President

Greater Hartsville Chamber of Commerce

(843) 332-6401

president@hartsvillechamber.org